
 
 

 

Dear Chamber Member, 

 

We hope you are having a great start to your new year! The Ohio Chamber of Commerce has 

already had a banner start to 2022: Central Ohio welcomed Intel’s $20 billion investment in the state, 

Cincinnati businesses thrived as their hometown Bengals made it to the Super Bowl, and Ohio welcomed 

a slate of hopeful candidates who filed for the State House and Senate. 

At the state level, the Ohio Chamber is paving the way to ensure Ohio businesses thrive and 

have the resources necessary to succeed. Our businesses are the backbone of this great state. We need 

to work together to encourage a system that encourages development and the workforce to support it. 

Our goal at the Ohio Chamber this year is simple: elect leaders who will promote and preserve 

commonsense business practices. 

While the legislature may change with a new election cycle, our issues have not changed. We 

will continue to advocate for a smart and prepared workforce, lower taxes, and commonsense business 

practices. We are fortunate to have great community and business leaders around the state who have 

expressed interest in running for office. And, as business leaders, we know what a difference great 

leaders can make. 

Every election is a job interview, and we look for the most qualified candidates to hire. We need 

to seek out and support leaders who will get government out of business, and foster a culture that 

encourages entrepreneurship.  

As business leaders across the state, we have collective power. We are the employers, role 

models, and souls of our community. Our actions carry weight, and we have an opportunity to shape the 

direction of our state. 

By supporting the Ohio Chamber of Commerce Political Action Committee (OCCPAC), you give us 

the ability to fight for more pro-business support at the Statehouse in multiple ways. First, you will be 

supporting our Champions of Business, legislators who have already gone above and beyond to support 

businesses in Ohio. Second, you will enable us to support new candidates and help send fresh, pro-

business legislators to the capital to fight for commonsense business practices. 

Please join me in making a contribution to The Ohio Chamber of Commerce Political Action 

Committee (OCCPAC). Members of the Ohio Chamber work tirelessly every day to grow and defend our 

businesses. Now let’s put leaders in place who will do the same. 
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If every Ohio Chamber member were to invest just $25, we will have the resources necessary 

to give our pro-business candidates the boost they need. Together, we can make Ohio the #1 state to 

do business! 

By detaching the form below and returning it with a donation of any amount, you will help send 

a message to leaders across the state that we mean business! 

Feel free to reach out with any questions to the Ohio Chamber’s Director of Political 

Engagement, Wil Lloyd, at (614) 629-4201 or WLloyd@OhioChamber.com.  

Thank you for your consideration and continued support.  

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Tugend, OCCPAC Board Chairman 

  

PS- by investing in OCCPAC early in the year, you will help influence key primary races across the 

state. Make your voice heard, and help us select candidates that reflect our values! 
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